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MEMORANDUM 

City Commission/ Gregory P. H~ · n, City Manager 
Peter McGinnis, Fire Chief 

Kimberly Spill-Cristiano, Erner ency Management Administrator~ 

03/24/25 

State of Florida, Division of Emergency Management, 

Hurricane Milton (DR-4834) - Federally Funded Subaward Grant Agreement 

p''" mpano 
aabeach. 
Florida's Warmest Welcome 

In response to the threat posed by Hurricane Milton in October 2024, the City issued a local state of emergency and 

activated the City's Emergency Operations Center. 

The Fire Department would like to request a resolution approval by the City Commission approving and authorizing 

the proper City Officials to execute a Hurricane Milton federally-funded subaward and grant agreement with the 

State of Florida, Division of Emergency Management, and authorizing the City Manager or his designee to accept 

the grant and to execute all appropriate documents. 

The subaward grant agreement between the City of Pompano Beach and the State of Florida Division of Emergency 

Management is a public assistance agreement based on the Presidential disaster declaration (FEMA-DR-4834) in 

response to Hurricane Milton. For this tropical cyclone, the federal share for the eligible costs under this agreement 

is one-hundred ( 100) percent with a State and City cost share of zero (0) percent rather than the typical twelve and 

one-half (12.5) percent each. This reimbursable award includes direct costs incurred from Hurricane Milton as well 

as reasonable administrative costs required by the City in order to administer the public assistance process. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
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